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I oppose SB 1521. This bill would take away from the School Board that represents 

the taxpayers "We the people". If a School Superintendent is not doing their job, they 

should be fired by the School Board and "We the people". The Oregon Department of 

Education has too much power and should not take the power away from "We the 

People". We do not need to give the power to ODE to have control of the School 

Superintendents. The School Superintendents work for "We the people".  Please 

oppose SB1521. 


